Che Sprahers Rooms
House of Representatives AT S,
Waslington, D¢

November 23, 1951

Dear Amon:

Thanks for yours enclosing the most
generous contribution to the Sam Rayburn
Foundation.

It is just like you to do a big and
fine thing like this and I assure you that it
will be used for a worthy purpose and one that
I trust everyone who has a hand in it will be
proud of 48 in the years to come,

I hope to see you and Sid before a
long time.

Again thanking you and with kindest
regards to you, I am

Sincerely yours,

Honorable Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth Star=Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas




